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Letter of Support for ‘Data Project: Tourist Tracer’ joint project between Dot Loves Data and Museums Aotearoa

As members of Museums Aotearoa, we’re disappointed that their application for the Regional Tourism New Zealand’s Tourism Data Partnership Fund was declined.
The data this project would provide is invaluable to our organisation and to the museum and gallery sector as a whole. Access to this information would allow us to make well-informed decisions that enhance both visitor experience and where we have best impact.
Tourist spend data would enable us to create targeted programmes, track tourist flow, and evaluate the role of our organisation in shaping travel patterns. These insights would let us assess seasonal shifts, connect with visitors across regions, and assess trends in weekend versus weekday visits.
This data would also allow us to quantify the economic impact of [YOUR ORGANISATION] and ultimately define the value we contribute to [YOUR REGIONS/CITY]’s tourism sector.
This data isn’t collected by any other survey that we have access to, and this project offers a straightforward way to gather this information that will assist with forward planning whilst also providing longitudinal trends.
We ask that MBIE reconsider their decision to decline this project funding.
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